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Year 6 news
A snapshot of our week

Maths:  
This week, the children continued to 
learn about long division – this time 
with remainders and how to 
interpret them.  Later in the week, 
the children learnt about multiples, 
factors and prime numbers.  They 
have also been working on having a 
quick recall of the times tables, as 
this is hugely important in year 6.  
Please encourage your son/daughter 
to use TT Rockstars regularly at 
home, in order to keep the 
knowledge fresh in their minds.   

English:  
This week, we continued our class 
book, Letters from the Lighthouse.  The 
children wrote a recount about 
starting a new school and had to be 
very imaginative – they invented 
several unfortunate events that 
happened to them on their first day.  I 
thoroughly enjoyed reading their 
writing.  In addition, they wrote a 
piece describing emotions using 
abstract nouns – they did this very 
effectively!  Well done all.

PE:  
In PE, the children continued 
practising their rugby skills.  They 
pratised passing and played a game. 
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RE:  
In RE, the children wrote a creation 
poem, focusing on the senses – what 
they could see, hear, feel, taste and 
how that makes them feel.   

Art:  
The children drew their own lighthouses this week – based on our class book.  
They were allowed to draw it using their own imagination and we had some 
fantastic results.  Whilst many decided to use pencils and colouring pencils, 
some used oil pastels.  Have a look at some of the finished ones:

Italian:  
In Italian, the children learnt 
numbers from one thousand to 1 
million.  They also played the number 
game outside.

Latin:  
In Latin, the children practised
saying and writing sentences.  They 
also made a birthday card and wrote 
the message in Latin.  


